29th July, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

BUCKET DREDGER "GADSDEN"

A report of Speclal Survey Type 4 has
been received from the Soclety's Surveyors in
London, and to enable this report to receive
consideration I shall be glad 1f you will
forward the first entry report and plans of
midahip section and profile and decks of the
vesgsel,

Yours falthfully,

Clark to the Classification
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